
NOTICE OF BUDGET 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO THE RESIDENTS AND TAXPAYERS OF THE CITY OF 

BRIGHTON THAT THE BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL WILL CONSIDER AN AMENDMENT 

TO THE 2024 BUDGET FOR THE CITY OF BRIGHTON AT A REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE CITY OF BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2024 AT 6:00 

P.M. AT THE CITY HALL BUILDING, 500 SOUTH 4TH AVENUE, BRIGHTON, 

COLORADO. THE AMENDMENT TO THE 2024 BUDGET OF THE CITY OF BRIGHTON 

IS ON FILE IN THE CITY OF BRIGHTON CITY CLERK’S OFFICE AT THE CITY HALL 

BUILDING. ANY INTERESTED CITIZEN MAY INSPECT THE AMENDMENT DURING 

NORMAL OFFICE HOURS OF 8:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M., MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY. IT 

IS ALSO AVAILABLE ON THE CITY’S WEBSITE WWW.BRIGHTONCO.GOV. ANY 

CITIZEN MAY APPEAR AT THE PUBLIC MEETING AND WILL BE GIVEN THE 

OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON SAID BUDGET AMENDMENT IF THEY SO DESIRE. 

ANY CITIZEN MAY FILE ANY WRITTEN OBJECTIONS TO THE PROPOSED BUDGET 

AMENDMENT AT ANY TIME PRIOR TO THE FINAL ADOPTION OF THE AMENDMENT. 

 

BY: KATHRYN MORTENSEN 

BUDGET AND PERFORMANCE MANAGER 

CITY OF BRIGHTON 


